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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE OF STAFF MEETING

TO 

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

AND 

ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

DOCKET NO. 130000-OT

Undocketed filings for 2013.

ISSUED: May 15, 2013
NOTICE is hereby given that staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct a meeting regarding a status update and overview of the results of Florida Power & Light’s Firm Gas Transportation Request for Proposals process, to which all persons are invited, at the following time and place:

Thursday, June 13, 2013 at 2:00 p.m.

Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 140

4075 Esplanade Way

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862.

PURPOSE AND PROCEDURE

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the results and the next steps of Florida Power & Light’s Firm Gas Transportation Request for Proposals.  A copy of the Agenda will be available by Wednesday, May 29, 2013. 


Interested persons may participate telephonically in this meeting by dialing 1-888-670-3525, Passcode 5317547583#. 

 If you have questions about the meeting, please contact Lee Eng Tan, Office of the General Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, at (850) 413-6185 or ltan@psc.state.fl.us. 


In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at this proceeding should contact the Office of Commission Clerk no later than five days prior to the conference at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or 1-800-955-8771 (TDD), Florida Relay Service.

JURISDICTION

Jurisdiction is vested in this Commission pursuant to Chapter 366, Florida Statutes.  
EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP
If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the workshop, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties.  Notice of cancellation of the hearing will also be provided on the Commission's website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page.  Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at 850-413-6199.

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 15th day of May, 2013. 

	
	/s/ Ann Cole

	
	ANN COLE

Commission Clerk


Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida  32399

(850) 413-6770

www.floridapsc.com

Copies furnished:  A copy of this document is provided to the parties of record at the time of issuance and, if applicable, interested persons.
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